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as a concerned parent i do not won't my daughter having to be schooled in a demountable 
classroom while a school is being built that is going to be to small in a few years time due to the 
increasing population of the area . The school should be built on the Fig and Wattle site as 
promised by the Baird Government where the children would have more open space to run 
around in and a more modern environment to learn in. please let common sense prevail and 
keep the children safe from contaminated land and undesirable people that frequent the 
wentworth park area 


